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Brigade News
Our Newsletter for the Summer Half-term.

The year hardly seems to have started and
we’re preparing for our Summer break.

In addition to the camps that are happening over the summer, we
have two of our Seniors joining the Young Leaders course, residen-

tial weekend at the end of June.  We have expeditions being planned
for our Silver and Gold candidates and we have our

Regimental Parade in Manchester.

It would be great to have everyone on Parade on the Sunday
 afternoon of 3rd July leaving the Cathedral Gardens at 2pm.

 For the first time EVER we have a combined Regimental band to
lead our parade.  It is made up from the 5 bands in the Regiment and

it is sounding great.

It is our first time in uniform since the lock-down so try your’s on
NOW and make sure it still fits.  Get your order in asap for any

 replacements you need.   Anyone without uniform we will supply
what we have or provide sweatshirts.  We parade across Manchester

to St Ann’s Church for a service and then parade back.

It’s a great chance to catch-up with friends and see that we
are part of a larger Brigade family.



Whats going on?
JTC on Wednesdays at
7:30pm with Lindsay, Sarah F
and Steph We have had 4 mem-
bers return and they are currently
working on their membership
badge.

Seniors on Wednesday at
8:00pm with John, Perry and
Gillian - We have 4 members who
are working to refresh their map
reading skills ready for the sum-
mers expeditions at Silver and
Bronze levels.

YTEAM on Wednesday at
6:00pm with Sue, Sarah C
and Kieran - Restarted at the
beginning of March.- They have
10 members with some new re-
cruits.

Martins have not re-started
yet on Friday
Our Martins group have all grown
up and left the Martins during
Lockdown so we will be looking to
recruit.  We need leaders to assist
when Peter has recovered from his
operation we will restart Martins.

Band meet on Friday at
6:30pm in the UPPER Hall.
We have 7 members at the mo-
ment and have a lot of instru-
ments to offer if anyone wants
to join us.

Bonus Ball Club update.
Winners of our £20 weekly draw.
05-Mar-22 48 No Winner
12-Mar-22 16  Tammy Robertson
19-Mar-22   7  Heather Dennis
26-Mar-22 40  R Bramah
02-Apr-22 20  R Bramah
09-Apr-22 17 No Winner
13-Apr-21   2  No Winner
16-Apr-22 44  Emma Mitchell
20-Apr-21 31  No Winner
23-Apr-22 15  Rev. James Read
30-Apr-22 52  No Winner
07-May-22 39  Dave Brookes
14-May-22 35  No Winner
21-May-22   8  Susan Corbishley
21-May-22   8  Perry Gunn
28-May-22 20  R Bramah
04-Jun-22 24  Mark Ford
11-Jun-22   1  Perry Gunn

The Easter £100 draw
was on 13 April.

Number 2 there was no winner.

The Rollover Easter £100 draw
was then on 20 April.

Number 31 still there was no winner.
THANK YOU ALL,
for your support!

We have quite a few spare numbers
if anyone wants to join -

only £1 per number per week.
£20 prize weekly

and 3 x £100 draws.

The Summer 2022 bonus draw
for £100 will be drawn on
Wednesday 20th July 2022.

See or message John Corbishley
to join.



Manchester Regimental events

Manchester Regimental Parade
on Sunday 3rd July 2022

starting from the Cathedral gardens, Victoria St. Manchester.
at 2:00pm

for a Parade to
St Ann’s Church in St Ann’s Square.

We want everyone to join us on the Parade.
Let us know if you are going

and meet us outside the cathedral.
The service in St Ann’s will last about 45 minutes,

Everyone (parents and friends) are invited to join us
in Church, before we reassemble outside to Parade back.

We will dismiss at the Cathedral at about 4pm.

Church
We are not restarting Parades until we re-start after the Summer
holidays.   Revd. Liz will be introducing a Family / Children focused
Service on the 2nd Sunday of each month, our traditional day for our
Parade service.   We hope you will all start to join us for that.  We
will look at requirements for Uniforms and sweatshirts/polo shirts
in the meantime.
Church is open on Sundays at 9:30am and you do not now need to
book before attending.

Sunday school has now re-opened and meets on the 1st and 3rd Sun-
day each Month.   Sunday school starts at 09:20 with children com-
ing into Church to join their parents at 10am.

See the Church news sheet or website for information.



Dates for your Diaries
June

24th – 26th Young Leaders Training Residential Weekend at the
  Boarshurst Centre in Greenfield.

July
  3rd    Manchester Regimental Parade – St Ann’s Church Manchester
  9th    Brigade Council – Via zoom
16th - 18th Silver DofE Expedition
16th      Young Leader Training Session via Zoom
20th   Brigade closes for Summer
20th Summer £100 Bonus Ball Draw.
22nd – 24th Lancashire Battalion Camp at Bibby’s Farm Chorley.
30th – 6th Aug Manchester Regiment Camp - Residential Activity Week

August
  1st – 7th  National Band Camp/Tour
24th - 28th Gold DofE Expedition.

September
  2nd – 4th  National Band Recruitment Weekend – Raywell Park
  7th   Brigade re-starts
11th Parade Sunday
30th -2nd Oct  Young Leaders Training Residential Weekend

October
  9th Parade Sunday and harvest
21st – 23rd  National Band Weekend – Raywell Park

November
  2nd  Back to Brigade
  5th    Remembrance Service – National Memorial Arboretum
11th   St Martins Day (The Patron Saint of the CL&CGB)
13th Parade Sunday & Remembrance Sunday
13th   Cenotaph Parade – London

December
  9th – 11th  National Band Weekend – Raywell Park
21st Christmas £100 Bonus Ball Draw


